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AuthenticAuthentic
Southern Italian CuisineSouthern Italian Cuisine

Since 1988Since 1988

Lunch, Dinner, Take OutLunch, Dinner, Take Out
& Catering available& Catering available

Chef/Proprietor GiuseppeChef/Proprietor Giuseppe
531 Queen St. E., Toronto531 Queen St. E., Toronto

416.214.5148416.214.5148
www.fusilli.cawww.fusilli.ca

•

MOSS PARK

PharmaChoice Advice
    for Life

CARING FOR OUR COMMUNITY
325 Queen St. E.
416-361-5713

David Chan & Jim Giontsis
Pharmacists

FREE DELIVERY

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

SPOT

SPOT

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
905-624-4422

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home

905-889-7467

Mount Hope Cemetery  416-483-4944

Our Funeral Home is Now Open at Holy Cross Cemetery

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Area Rug Cleaning • Rug Repair & Restoration
Rug Showroom • Appraising • Upholstery Cleaning

Broadloon Cleaning & Installation
452 Richmond St. E. 416.366.0707  •  www.TurcoPersian.com

St. Paul's Basilica Parish
Established in 1822

First Parish of the Archdiocese of Toronto

83 Power Street, Toronto

Ontario M5A 3A8

Phone: 416-364-7588

Fax: 416-366-5617

Website: stpaulsbasilicaparish.com

E-mail: stpaulsbasilica@on.aibn.com

Pastor: Fr. Edward J. Smith

"May the message of Christ, in all its fullness, continue to find

a home in you."

                                                                                                 Colossians 3:16

ST. MICHAEL'S COLLEGE SCHOOL
Under the direction of the Basilian Fathers

 The Leader in Catholic Boys’ Education

THE FOUNDATION FOR LIFE

416.653.3180 ext. 438 | stmichaelscollegeschool.com

312 Queen Street East
416-366-3666

Dr. Imelda Gunawan
Chiropractor

120 Carlton St., Suite 417
(corner of Carlton & Jarvis)

416-944-2973

CALL JON AMANTE
O 416-782-8882
C 416-543-8852

www.TeamJonAmante.com

Mehdi Hassanianesfahani      Sylvia Amante           Jon Amante           Cliff Geroche

SPOT

EatEat
ShopShop

SpendSpend
and Enjoyand Enjoy

LOCALLOCAL
please 

support the
businesses

that support
your parish

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative. 
Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses

If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

WHITEHOUSE MEATS
ST. LAWRENCE MARKET

416-366-4465
whitehousemeats.ca

St. Paul's Basilica Parish
Established in 1822

First Parish of the Archdiocese of Toronto

83 Power Street, Toronto, Ontario M5A 3A8

Phone: 416-364-7588      Fax: 416-366-5617

Website: stpaulsbasilicaparish.com

 E-mail: stpaulsbasilica@on.aibn.com

Pastor: Fr. Edward J. Smith

    ThanksgivingThanksgiving
Thanks be to God!

 He gives us victory

through Our

 Lord Jesus Christ.

1 Corinthians 15:57
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OUR PARISH FESTIVAL 
 

In addition to all the generous Sponsors were 
already mentioned, we also want to thank Mother 
Parker’s Tea & Coffe for their support. They are 

located at 2531 Stanfield Rd. in Mississauga. 
 

 

       Mass Intentions for the Week 
 
 
Saturday  October 7th     4:30 p.m.         The Smyth Family  

       
Sunday  October 8th               8:30 a.m. +Don Loretta Ubell  
                11:00 a.m. +Jose Faller  
        +Bridget & John Brosnahan 

THE SANCTUARY LIGHT BURNS FOR: 
+JOSE FALLER 

27th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 
Most of us would agree that we have been 
given much in our lives for which to be 
thankful. If we’re honest with ourselves, we 
would also agree that despite that abundance, 
we often do not use what we receive as well as 
we should. The earth was given to all, yet we 
often abuse it, hurting society’s most 
vulnerable. We can see this in the tragic rise in 
migrants fleeing poverty caused by 
environmental degradation and economic 
exploitation, as Pope Francis points out in 
Laudato Sí.  
 In the reading from Isaiah, the Lord 
gives us a beautiful vineyard – our talents, 
earth’s abundance, companionship of others – 
yet we take these things for granted. God 
expects to see justice, but there is bloodshed, 
suffering and injustice. The Lord’s vineyard is 
not exclusive; it is open to all. The vineyard’s 
bounty goes to those who, as Paul says, do 
what they have learned, received and heard in 
Christ Jesus.  
 In Psalm 80 we ask God to restore us to 
live out God’s plan for us. Recognizing our 
weakness, we turn to God for strength and to 
realize the peace Paul says we can expect. 
The Gospel strikes a similar chord. As with 
Christ himself, we know that, through God’s 
help, even a rejected stone cannot simply be 
another foundation piece of our lives, but the 
cornerstone itself.  
 
  Jack Panozzo, Toronto, ON 

OCTOBER 8, 2017 
 
 

COME & SEE WEEKEND  
AT ST. AUGUSTINE’S SEMINARY 

November 3 to 5, 2017 
 

Inviting single Catholic men 17 years and older, to 
cultivate a deeper prayer life and relationship with 
Jesus Christ; leading to a better discernment of 

God’s call for their lives. Time for prayer, 
reflection and information on the process of 

becoming one of Christ’s disciples as a Catholic 
priest. Register online at 

www.vocationstoronto.ca Registrants 17 years 
old require parental consent. Please contact Fr. 

Chris or the Office of Vocations at: 416 968 0997; 
email: vocations@archtoronto.org  
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CHILDREN’S CHOIR 
All children are invited to join after the 11am 
mass. Practices are 45 minutes long. 
Contact: st.pauls.childrens.choir@gmail.com 

 
FIRST COMMUNION  

If your child attends St. Paul’s Catholic School, please 
register at the school. If not, please register at the parish 
office. Office hours are Monday through Friday 9am – 
4pm. 
 

CONFIRMATION 
Confirmation will be held on Sunday, April 15th, 2018 
at the 11 a.m. mass. It is a pleasure to announce that 
Bishop Robert Kasun, C.S.B. will be the celebrant of 
this sacrament. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY  

Children's Liturgy for all children in JK, SK, 
Grade 1 & 2 is every Sunday at the 11:00am mass. 
Please try to be on time as the children gather and 
go into their group at the beginning of mass. They 
will return to you at the offertory. Thank you to all 
of the volunteers! If you are interested in helping 
with the program, please email to 
therese.stdenis@gmail.com  

 

 
FOOD BANK DRIVE 

 
 On behalf of our entire community, I 
thank you for your support! Your generous 
donations helped to ensure that many people 
within our community had enough food to 
nourish themselves and their families during 
this Thanksgiving season.  
 We wouldn’t be able to help our 
community in need without the generosity of 
our supporters – the many individuals, 
community groups and businesses that give 
monetary, in-kind, and food donations.  

 
Fr. Smith 
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